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1. Purpose of Presenting the Report and Decisions Required

1.1 Members of the Community Safety Partnership (CSP) Board requested an update
from the Police with regards to level and volume on burglary in Barking and
Dagenham. The update is to be presented to the CSP at Decembers board
meeting.

1.2 The report provides an update on the volume of burglaries across the borough, 
data on the long term trends over the past 12 months. In addition, the MPS have 
provided ward data to highlight the main hotspots in Barking and Dagenham. This 
update outlines what is being done across the MPS to drive improvement and 
what work has been done to date that has generated positive outcomes.  

2. Recommendation(s)

2.1 It is recommended that the Community Safety Partnership Board: 

• Note and discuss the data outlined in the report

3. List of Appendices:
Appendix A: Burglary data


